
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

The Summer Fete is finally here this Saturday 23rd June from 12-3.30pm 
and we hope to see many of you there!!  

We would like to say a massive THANK YOU to everyone who has volunteered 

their time to help out on the day and with preparations leading up to the fete, we      

really couldn't do this without you!     

If you would still like to help out and haven't put your name down then please do let 

us know as we would always love help with setting up and clearing away on the day—

especially clearing away—many hands make light work so if you don’t have to rush off 

at the end then please stay and lend a hand!  

All offers of help can either go through the School office, email us at friendsofmonk-

fieldpark@gmail.com or get in touch through our Facebook page. Thank you in         

advance for everyone’s help! 

SUMMER FETE RAFFLE TICKETS — STILL ON SALE!! 

If you haven’t bought any Raffle Tickets yet for the Summer Fete don’t worry we will 

still be selling them on the day at £1 each or £5 for a book!  We have many great prizes 

this year such as the £200 Star Prize, a Belfry Spa Gift Token, Hampers, Tickets for days 

out and many more! 

SEE YOU ON SATURDAY!! 
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